
While our buildings are being transformed into 21st century learning environments, the focus 
now turns to 21st century teaching and learning.  In the Spring of 2016 a facilitating team, 

consisting of one board member, faculty, administration, parents, and community members 
started planning an event to elicit input from the community.  

Includes a free dinner to those who receive confirmation from the District to attend.  
We will only be able to hold 210 participants, so should you be chosen (by lottery), 

you will receive a ticket notification. 

Purpose: To engage in a conversation to receive feedback on priorities, concerns, and excitement 
surrounding characteristics of a quality district for the 21st century.  The conversations will center 
on one or more of the following topics: teaching, learning, business management and operations, 
leadership and governance, programs and opportunities, and parent and community involvement.

Agenda: Dinner will start promptly at 6 p.m. followed by a discussion held at tables of seven, plus 
one facilitator.   The facilitation team will be taking the information gathered to produce a 21st 
century school district “job description.”   

Join us to continue our mission of 

TEACH. LEARN. CARE.

Tuesday, October 25 
at St. Malachy’s Fellowship Hall from 6:00 - 8:30 p.m.

How to participate:
If you are inclined to learn more and provide feedback, please submit your interest at 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/learningLEAFinterest
We need your submittal before the end of the day, Thursday, October 13, 2016, for you to be 
considered. Remember that you will receive a confirmation should you be selected to attend.


